
 

 

 

 

Class Newsletter – Summer Term 1 

Year 1 
 

Staff in the class: Miss Higginson, Mrs Jadczak, Mrs Cooper and Mrs Hirst. 
 

Message from the staff: 
Welcome back everyone! Class 1 have had a fantastic first two weeks back. We have already done so much 
learning about our new topic and we are really trying hard with our phonics each morning! 
 

THIS HALF TERM’S LEARNING 

Class Topic: 
 

If You Go Down To the 
Woods Today 

English: 
We will be focusing on the book ‘The Last Wolf’ 
 
We will be exploring the characters and setting of the 
story.  
We will be creating poems and writing non-chronological 
reports.  

Maths: 

In Maths we will be covering: 

 Place Value within 50 

 Mass and Volume 
 Multiplication  

Science: 

In Science we will be exploring 
plants. We will be identifying and 
naming basic parts of plants and 
trees. 

PE: 

In PE we will be taking part in 

end zone games and learning 

how to move in different 

ways.  

 

PSCHE: 

In PSHE we will be thinking 

about relationships and 

identifying and celebrating our 

family and friends.  

DT: 

In DT we will be learning about how 

food is made and how it grows.  

Computing: 

In Computing we will be 

using different programs to 

create rhythms and audios. 

 
 

How parents can help at home:  
Read regularly and fill in the reading record. Support your child with phonics, encourage your child to sound 
out the sounds in words and spot any ‘special friends’ and then to ‘Fred Talk’ the sounds together so they are 
able to read the whole word. 
 

Days/Dates to remember:  
 PE is on a Tuesday and Thursday – children will need to come in the correct PE kit. 
 We visit the garden every Wednesday so please bring wellies and a coat on a Wednesday!  
 Please ensure your child brings their reading book into school every day. 

 


